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1234, Main Street
Boston, MA 02123

04 April, 2005

<Recipient Address Goes Here>


Hello, 

This letter is in regard to my application for a credit line that was denied because of my credit report. After the rejection of my application, I requested a copy of my credit report and found some discrepancies in the report.


 - [Description of the errors] - 
I informed the credit bureau about these errors, and they have now issued me a fresh copy of my credit report with no negative markings.

Now, I am writing in to request you to re-consider my application with my latest credit report. In case you need any kind of additional information, please contact me anytime.

I look forward for a positive reply.


Regards, 

Robert Anderson


encl: <List of enclosed items goes here>
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